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23/10/2020  17:00:452020/4587/T OBJ Robert Leane The lovely magnolia in the front garden should not be chopped down:

- it is in a very prominent position at the junction of Pilgrim's lane and Denning Road

- there are relatively few trees on that side of the road, so we need to keep what is there

- it is a lovely tree in good health

- it is next to the pavement and a safe distance from the house

- it doesn't particularly block light from the house and would be easy to trim to size.

I would have thought this tree is worthy of a TPO
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